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Product Recall Update

Dear Parents & Guardians,

We are writing to inform you of an important safety recall concerning the Stanley Jr. Kids Wheelbarrow and

7-piece Garden Sets. This recall affects the long hoe and rake included in these sets, which have been

found to contain lead levels exceeding federal safety standards.

Key Details of the Recall:

= Products Affected: Long hoe and rake from the Stanley Jr. Kids Wheelbarrow and 7-piece Garden Set,
model number 1662178.

= |dentification: The wheelbarrow has a white label on the bottom marked “Red Toolbox” with a
manufacturing date of 12.2023. The recalled items include a yellow-painted long wooden handle with
“Stanley Jr.” in black, and black-painted metal hoe and rake.

= Sales Period: These items were sold exclusively at Costco stores and on www.costco.com from
February 2024 to June 2024 for approximately $35.

Immediate Actions Required:

1. Stop Using the Products: If you have this garden set, please discontinue use of the long hoe and rake
immediately.

2. Replacement Process: Visit the Red Toolbox recall website to obtain a free replacement. You will need
to complete a form and upload photos of the disposed items and the white label showing the 12.2023
manufacturing date.

3. Testing for Lead Exposure: \We advise considering testing for lead exposure, particularly if your child

has used these products.
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Additional Resources:

= For more information, please visit the Consumer Product Safety Commission’s website to view the lead
recall notice and share it within your community.

= For details on childhood lead exposure in Pennsylvania, visit: www.pa.gov or contact the Department of
Health at 1-877-PA-HEALTH.

Costco is working to contact all known purchasers directly to address this recall. Your safety and the

well-being of your children are our top priority. Please take the necessary steps to ensure their protection. If

you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
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